
NIMAS General Meeting 02/19/20 

Mr. Zettlemoyer: 

• Had a successful pierogie, pizza, and soup sale.  More fundraisers are 
happening. 

• Winter Color guard performance is tonight immediately following meeting. 
• Nitschmann Jazz Festival on 3/20.  We are in need of many volunteers.  This 

can include high school students that need community service hours.  We 
have 12 bands performing.  A Sign Up Genius was emailed to all families. 

• A uniform refit night will be set up.  Information to be sent out later 
regarding date and time.  This will be the ONLY opportunity for the student 
to get refitted and absolutely NO OTHER ACCOMODATIONS will be made. 

• Please keep sending in soda tabs for the Ronald McDonald House.   
• Early morning rehearsals are for rehearsals only.  Students are not to make 

up work with other teachers during this time. 
• 8th grade New York trips should be paid in full by 4/8. 
• Upcoming Dates 

o 3/6 Northeast Jazz Festival (Jazz Band only) 
o 3/13 Broughal Jazz Festival (Jazz Band only) 
o 3/20 Nitschmann Jazz Festival (Jazz Band playing.  Need volunteers) 
o 4/22 Mandatory parent/student meeting for those going to Boston 
o 5/4 Orchestra & Jazz Concert 
o 5/8 & 5/9 Orchestra, Jazz, Singers trip to Boston 

Cory Dailey, President 

• Please consider volunteering on 3/20 for the jazz festival.  We need 
greeters, room monitors, concession, and stage crew. 

• Cheesecake fundraiser is currently underway.  Orders with payment are 
due 2/28.  Cheesecakes are $12 and students get $4 into their Fair Share 
account. Pick up is on Saturday, March 7 from 11 am -12 pm. 

Lissette Trexler, Vice President 

• Have gift cards (Giant, Shoprite).  Out of Weis right now, but have more on 
order. 

• Wawa hoagie coupons are also available 



Tracy Luisser, Secretary 

• New fundraisers that are coming in March are Jersey Mike’s and Fun Pasta. 
• Jersey Mike’s will be on Tuesday, March 10 from 4-8 pm at the location off 

Rte. 248.  Flyers to be coming shortly. 
• Fun Pasta sale will run from Saturday March 7 until March 25. 

 

Ed Bruno, Treasurer 

• Fair Share accounts are up to date.  Please make sure you are following 
payment schedule for trips. 


